
27th May – 2nd June 2019 Operations at Khlong Thom Market 
 

 

     No Counterfeit Item at Khlong Thom Market 

 From 27th May to 2 June 2019, the DIP and the Metropolitan Police Bureau inspected 

retail stalls at Khlong Thom Market. The officers did not find any IPR infringing goods. 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 


